
 
 

 

S T .  H E L E N S  C I T Y  C O U N C I L  

 
NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 

 
 
Members of the St. Helens City Council, possibly constituting a quorum, may attend a levy 

information gathering session on Wednesday, November 29, 2023, at 2:00 p.m. in the City Hall 

Council Chambers. The purpose of the meeting is to gather information from local leaders about a 

potential public safety levy. This meeting is by invitation only. Any Council members in attendance 

will not deliberate nor make any decisions during their attendance at the information session.  

 

For further information, please contact Deputy City Recorder Lisa Scholl at 503-366-8216 or by email 

at lscholl@sthelensoregon.gov.   

 

Lisa Scholl 
Deputy City Recorder 
November 28, 2023 
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